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                    E-Newsletter: July 2022                

Want to Connect with Hood Even More?
Check us out on Facebook, Twitter, Linkedin, YouTube, and Instagram!

Facebook: @hoodseminary  Twitter: @HoodTheoSem  Linkedin:  Hood Theological
Seminary  YouTube: Hood Theological Seminary Instagram: @hoodtheoseminary

Hood Travels

UMC North Georgia Conference UMC Holston Conference

UMC WNCC Conference UMC WNCC Conference

North Carolina UMC Alumni Lunch Greenville, NC

WNCC UMC Lake Junaluska Annual Alumni & Prospective Student Dinner

WNCCUMC Black Methodist Church Renewal 
Guest Speaker: Rev. Sharon L. Bowers

 FLT's Church Leadership
Collective in Greensboro,
NC, held at Shiloh Baptist

Church.

Dr. Vincent Howell speaks at  FLT's
Church Leadership Collective 

FLT's Church Leadership
Collective in Greensboro,
NC, held at Shiloh Baptist

Church.

Alumni News
Congratulations to  Alum Rev. Cindy Ramirez, M.Div'19 on being commissioned as a
Provisional Elder During the AC2022 at Lake Junaluska, NC during the WNCC
AC2022.

Congratulations to alum Rev. Annalee Allen, MDiv'09 for receiving this year's WNCC
UMC Francis Asbury Award!

Faculty and Staff News
Dr. Vergel Lattimore, President and Professor, will attend the Black Theological

Collaborative & Black Church meeting in Philadelphia, PA on June 19, 2022.

He will attend the Racial Equity Rowan (RER) Steering Committee, Salisbury, NC on July

26th, 2022. He will greet the Quadrennial Meeting of the Connectional Lay Council, A.M.E.

Zion Church, Concord, NC On July 27, 2022. He will be the speaker for the 5th Sunday

Seminary at First UMC in Salisbury, NC on July 31.

Bishop William O. Gregg, Adjunct Professor of Systematic Theology, has contributed a
chapter to a newly published book on ecclesiology.  In the book For Episcopate: the Role
of Bishop in a Shared Future (Church Publishing Company), he contributed the chapter,
"Episcopacy and 'Things Done Decently and in Order.'

Helpful COVID-19 and Church Resources
Here are some COVID-19 and Church Resources:

 At-Home Vaccination Hotline: COVID-19 Vaccinations Available for Those Who
Cannot Leave Their Home

The COVID Relief Bill: What Churches Need to Know

CDC and COVID-19

Understanding the CARES Act

How to Help Children Understand COVID-19

CDC: Public Health Guidance for community-related Exposure

CDC COVID Data Tracker

Christian Counselor Directory
During this season of uncertainty, the Center For Chaplaincy is providing a Christian Counselor
Directory, as a resource when needed for the HTS community and beyond. Click the link below
to access the directory.

TELEHEALTH FRIENDLY NETWORK
The Leader in Reaching the Christian Community
Phone, Video, and Office Since 2011 
More Clients and a Great Website Driver!
First Month for Only 10.00
https://www.christiancounselordirectory.com
Go to "Add a Practice" for more Information and Enrollment

Job Opportunities
Randolph Health Clinical Adjunct Chaplain

The one required qualification for this position is having completed at least one
unit of Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE). The position requires that the candidate
be on-call for the hospital one week per month and reside within 45 minutes drive time
from the hospital. It may occur that the candidate would be on-call a portion of another
week within the same month, too, depending on how the calendar matches with the
rotation of on-calls. Currently, there are three other Clinical Adjunct Chaplains serving
Randolph Health. It would also be expected that the candidate work on-site five hours
each day, Monday-Friday, of the week that they are on-call. The unique component for
Randolph Health is that the candidate is compensated for every minute of the week
s/he is on-call. Please click on the job description below for further information. 

Randolph Health Clinical Adjunct Chaplain Job Description

The entire Hood community joins together in prayer for and offers sincere

condolences to the family and friends of:
 The HTS family extends sincere condolences and continual prayers to MAC degree student,
Vanessa Holloway Lane, in the passing of her brother, Lonnie Holloway, in mid-May and her
husband, Ronnie Lane, who died in a tragic motorcycle accident two weeks later on May 29. 

Hood's Herald - Spring
2022 Now Available
Online!
Read the latest edition now available online!
This annual publication includes highlights of
the past year, articles of interest, and the
Honor Roll of Donors for 2021. Click the button
below to view. 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW

Did you Know?
You can audit a class at HTS! Learning is a lifelong process; continue the journey with
us. For clergy, church professionals, and laypersons. All denominations welcome!
Read more here.

It's so easy to donate securely online! Or mail your check to the Seminary at 1810
Lutheran Synod Dr., Salisbury, NC 28144.
Your gift to the Annual Fund is essential in promoting the mission of the Seminary and
in helping keep tuition as low as possible for our students. Every gift, small and large,
is greatly appreciated and stewarded responsibly.

Create Your Legacy with a Planned Gift 
~ Do you have an IRA?
~ Are you at least 70 1/2 years of age?
~ Would you like to help HTS in its mission to prepare women and men for bold and creative
leadership for the Christian church for a diverse world?

If you answered ''Yes" to all three questions, please consider an IRA Charitable Rollover.

In an IRA Charitable Rollover, the distribution of up to $100,000 annually made directly from
the IRA custodian to a qualifying public charity, such as HTS, is excluded from gross income
and counts toward the required minimum distribution.

For more information, contact John Everett at jeverett@hoodseminary.edu or (704) 636-
6545, or visit our Planned Giving website for lots of helpful information.
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